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New Zealand’s Draft Combined 18th, 19th and 20th Periodic Report under the International Convention on the Elimination of all forms of Racial Discrimination

(“draft CERD Report”)
Feedback document
If you wish to send us your views on the matters raised in the draft CERD Report, you can make a submission by either filling out this document, or writing to the Human Rights Team at the Ministry of Justice.  
Submissions must be received by 5 p.m. on 30 September 2011.  Submissions can be made by:
	Post 
	Human Rights Team

Ministry of Justice

PO Box 180 

Wellington

	Delivery
	Human Rights Team

Ministry of Justice

Level 3 Vogel Centre

19 Aitken Street
Wellington

	Email
	humanrights@justice.govt.nz 


The feedback document has been designed to assist you with responding to the matters raised in the draft CERD Report.  You do not have to use this document to make a submission, nor do you have to answer all the questions.

The feedback document has room for you to type in your responses and you can increase or decrease the space as you choose. If you wish to increase the space, just type in the answer box and the space for typing will expand as required.  
Please be aware that the United Nations Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination (“the Committee”) places certain restrictions on the contents of the draft CERD Report:
· It should not repeat information found in the Common Core Document (a link to the Core Document is available on the Ministry of Justice website) or in previous reports

· Responses to the 2007 recommendations of the Committee are of particular interest (the recommendations, included in the Concluding Observations of the Committee on the 15th to 17th periodic report, are available on the Ministry of Justice website)

· The length of the draft CERD Report is limited to 40 pages (excluding annexes), and  

· The audience of the draft CERD Report is the Committee and is drafted as such.
YOUR PERSONAL INFORMATION 
Please note that your submission will become publicly available if a request for it is made under the Official Information Act 1982.  For this reason, please indicate clearly if you consider that any part of your submission should not be disclosed.  Any request for non-disclosure will be considered in terms of the Official Information Act and the Privacy Act 1993.

A link to the Ministry of Justice privacy statement can be found at: 
http://www.justice.govt.nz/privacystatement.html 
	Your details


	

	Name
	

	Address
	

	Phone number
	

	Email
	

	Official Information Act


	

	I request that information supplied in this form be kept confidential.
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Yes



	If yes, please specify which part/s of your submission you want to keep confidential and the reasons why.
	


QUESTIONS FOR DISCUSSION 
	1. Do you consider that the draft CERD Report accurately represents the implementation of CERD in New Zealand; and if not, why not? 

	

	

	2. Do you consider that there are any issues that the draft CERD Report should address but does not, and if so what are they?

	


	3. Do you consider that there are any issues in the draft CERD Report that are not adequately covered, and if so what are they?

	


	4. Do you consider that there are any issues discussed in the draft CERD Report that should not be discussed, and if so, what are they? 
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